DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS
ANDHRA UNIVERSITY
VISAKHAPATNAM-530 003 (A.P.)

Prof. M. Sundara Rao 17-10-2015

To

Dr. S. Ramanjaneyulu
Principal ( FAC)

VSM College (Autonomous)
Ramachandrapuram

East Godavari District

Sir,

With reference to your letter dated 15-10-2015, I wish to inform you that
the Department of Economics, Andhra University, Visakhapatnam is interested to
extend collaboration to you in connection with the organization of a Two Day
national seminar on “ Indian Agriculture: Challenges and Opportunities” to be
held during September 23-24, 2016 by your college.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
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(Prof. M. SUNDARA RAO)
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